
MOOT COURT SOCIETY    

CAMPUS LAW CENTRE    

UNIVERSITY OF DELHI              

    

NOTICE 

  
 
   Date: 01st September, 2025    

Greetings from the Moot Court Society.    

This is to inform and bring into notice of all students that, in view of the upcoming 

FIM’25 dated 20th September, 2025, the Society has issued the following directions:   

i. All the 1st year students of Campus Law Centre are requested not to take help or 

assistance, in making their memorials for the FIM’25, from the persons or groups 

with political affiliation or other vested interests. Provided that the competition 

aims to foster and inculcate mooting skills into the students while also serving 

as a test of capabilities of an individual, any unwarranted help or assistance 

might prove to be counter-intuitive to the holistic aim of the competition;  

ii. All political candidates for the upcoming student body elections are hereby 

requested to kindly recuse themselves from the organization and conduct of the 

FIM’25 and the other activities revolving around the competition.  

Please note, all information about the FIM’25 shall be released by the Society through 

notifications or on the official social media handles of the Society.  

 

Regards,  

 

Dr. Rubina Grewal Nagra 

Teacher Convenor 

Moot Court Society 

 

 

 

E-mail: mootcourtsociety.clc@gmail.com 
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